
From: Peter Palmer   
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 12:49 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Fwd: The application for the official plan amendment and zoning by-law amendment for lands 
located at 392, 398, 400, 402, 406, 412 Wilson Street East and 15 Lorne Avenue in Ancaster 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Dear Sir or Madame 
  
Generally, this development fails dramatically to confirm to the  
Cultural Heritage Landscape status of the Ancaster Village 
  
 Frankly and simply the proposed development would ruin the beauty of  
Ancaster from the standpoint of mass, height, footprint and  
 architectural style as well as an increase in auto traffic 
  
 The vast majority of Ancaster residents do not want this development 
  
 Thank you for your consideration in this important matter 
  
 Peter Palmer 
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